
Year 2 second quarter IET meeting took place 

April 8, 2014.  Progress and information on 

future projects were presented to the adviso-

ry committee along with Susan Olson’s and 

Larry Paiz’s SUN conference experience. 
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Larry Paiz and Susan Olson attended the Laerdal SUN 
(Simulation Users Network) Conference on April 1-3  at the 
San Diego Hilton on Mission Bay.  A very realistic simulation 
of an emergency involving a pregnant female during an 
overseas deployment by U.S. Navy medical personnel was 
performed on opening day. Throughout the three day con-
ference, over 20 industry leading experts presented on best 
practices, tips, tricks and innovations that have brought  
success to their 
simulation train-
ing.  programs. 

 

G.O.Bond and Title V 
collaboration continues 
to make progress to-
ward the Auto Collision 
project.  Construction is 
scheduled to break 
ground this August. 

Spring has Sprung!  


